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 Encore staff is ready for the second semester. We hope that all parents, guardians, and students 

know how much we miss having students on campus and we are here to always support them. I want to 

thank the staff for all their hard work, their willingness to try anything for our students, and for their 

support during our renewal process with Hesperia Unified School District.    

 Second semester starts February 8, 2021. 

 WASC to visit February 8-9, 2021 for our mid-cycle visit.  

 Assistant Dean of Academics, counseling, and Independent Study Coordinators are ready for our 

second semester with reviewing and adjusting (if needed) our IS list to ensure that all students 

have a credentialed teacher for grading and that students know their progress for second semester. 

 ELL Coordinator has analyzed formative assessment data for this semester in comparison to last 

school year during the first semester.  

 Credit recovery packets for first semester are due by March 5, 2021. 

 Staff met in departments on February 5, 2021 to discuss curriculum adjustments for instruction 

based on first semester formative assessments. 

 Implementation of new benchmark platform NWEA.  

 NWEA to beginning training staff (once board approved) so we can have students take 

benchmarks in February of 2021. 

 No new or additional information for state summative assessments (CAASPP). 

 January-February professional Development schedule provided. 

 Department Chair meeting is scheduled for later this week.  

 Student recognition for second quarter is due by February 12, 2021. 

 Second semester novel drop off/pick up is scheduled for February 22-26, 2021. 


